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NMPGA  Projects 

Pecan Weevil 
Continue to Monitor 
No New Detections 
Grant Secured by Tiffany Johnson 
to help coordinate and inform TX, 
NM, AZ and CA 



  
 

   
   

NMPGA Projects Continued 

Pecan Buyer Registration 
Meeting With DACSO 

Deputies accompanied NMDA Inspectors 
Reduction in Thief Problems? 



    

     

  

NMPGA Projects Continued 

Water- Continued to monitor and work on 
Issues on Lower Rio Grande 

Annual Meeting- Held on Oct. 25, 2019 

Meeting again this year same time? 



    
   
     
    
     

   

Recap  Growing s eason 

April freeze in Roswell area 
Cool May and June 
Crop over estimated, USDA 97 million 
Early Freeze on Halloween morning 
Many worried about potential freeze damage 

going into 2020 season? 


